ROSEWORTH PRIMAY SCHOOL

[image: image1.png]



SCHOOL DRESS CODE

Endorsed by Roseworth PS Board
INTRODUCTION

Roseworth Primary School Board has endorsed a dress code for all students attending the school.

The School Board believes a school dress code:

· Fosters and enhances the public image of the school;

· Ensures students are safely dressed for specific school activities;

· Encourages equity among students;

· Can include religious modification;
· Provides a reasonable priced uniform; and

· Prepares students for work, as many places have dress and safety codes.

ADVICE ON DRESS CODE

Students should ensure that they take appropriate protection from the sun when outdoors.

Availability of dress Code Items

Uniforms can be purchased from the School Uniform Shop during opening hours. Parents who have financial difficulty regarding the purchase of a uniform should contact the Principal to discuss the issue.

Students not following the dress code:

· Will receive assistance/support to obtain suitable clothing if necessary;

· May be unable to represent their school at official school activities; and
· Parents will be notified if a child is inappropriately dressed.

SCHOOL UNIFORM

Polo Shirts – Aqua body/Navy panels or Navy body/Aqua panels
Navy blue pants or shorts (no football shorts, brief shorts or board shorts)

Navy blue skorts
Roseworth PS Wind Jacket or Jumper

Roseworth PS Bucket Hat or Wide Brim Hat
Faction shirts (Acacia, Wisteria & Banksia)
Navy undershirt and leggings

Head scarves should be navy or black
Appropriate shoes or sandals to be worn ie no thongs or ugg boots.
Please note

· No jewellery.
· All hair of shoulder length or longer must be tied back

· Hair should not be in front of eyes obstructing vision
· Make up and nail varnish are not appropriate unless involved in an organised school function
· Body piercings are not considered appropriate.
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